Grass Lake School Grass Lake School District #36 www.gls36.org



26177 W. Grass Lake Road Antioch, IL 60002 (847) 395-1550 fax: (847) 395-8632

May 26, 2020

Dear GLS Families,

As the school year is winding down, we still have several important items to cover. In an effort to be organized and to encourage GLS Families to limit their need to come to GLS, we are going to postpone our Thursday (5/28) and Friday (5/29) drop offs and pickups until Monday, June 1. We will host our final drop off/pickup event from 7:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. During this timeframe, all GLS Families will be allowed to come to GLS at a time that is convenient for them to drop off and pick up the following items:

Items to return to GLS:

- Pre-K IPad
- Eighth Grade Chromebooks and accessories
- Eighth Grade Integrated Math Workbooks
- Any other GLS textbooks or novels
- Library Books

Items to give GLS Parents:

- Report Cards/Progress Reports
- Lifetouch Individual Student Photo Orders
- Sports Awards
- All School Awards
- Yearbooks (if we receive by Monday, June 1)
- PTO St. Patty's Day Candy (one was purchased for all students Thank you PTO)

Please enter the bus parking lot and pull up to the gym doors. Please remain in your car until someone comes out to assist you. Please be patient as this process may take a little bit longer than previous scheduled pickup events. If the parking spaces along the curb become full, please park in the parking spaces available. If you are unavailable on Monday, June 1 to partake in this event, please contact the front office to make other arrangements. If you are moving out of district, please be sure to return your child's electronic device and accompanying accessories on Monday, June 1.

(continued on next page)

Champion Individual Potential by Awakening Drive and Passion for Learning

Last Week of School Events

Tuesday, May 26 at 7:00 p.m.

• Eighth Grade Parents will receive a YouTube Premier link in their email that will allow them to watch our "Walk the Halls" video at 7:00 p.m. Please do not share this video link out with others. We are going to share this video with all students on Wednesday, May 27 during the virtual All School Awards Ceremony. After Wednesday, we will make this video available for our eighth grade families to download and save as a GLS Memory.

Wednesday, May 27 at 1:00 p.m.

A link will be shared with all GLS Families to allow them the opportunity to view our virtual All School Awards Ceremony at 1:00 p.m. In an attempt to include all grades for this exciting event, we have also incorporated some special video footage from our primary teachers!

Thursday, May 28

• Farewell virtual videos will be conducted by grade level teachers with their students throughout the day. Students are also encouraged to complete our virtual Field Day that Ms. Juszczyk created for all of us to enjoy! Be sure to submit your scores!!! This will be our last day of student attendance for this school year.

Friday, May 29

• Student grades will go live in Infinite Campus on Friday at 10:00 a.m. Teachers will be available all day to answer any questions that parents may have. Due to the large number of items that need to be given to GLS Families, we are going to coordinate a pickup/drop off process that will be hosted on Monday, June 1 from 7:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. Please refer to the directions listed above for the Monday, June 1 pickup/drop off process.

If there are any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out and contact the front office. We will do our best to accommodate our GLS Families during these challenging times. This has been an exceptional end to our school year. We are grateful for all of the hard work our students and parents have done to help us make it through our third trimester with Remote Learning. We will continue to keep in contact with our GLS Families over the summer to communicate new guidelines or changes in procedures that may occur in the Fall. We greatly miss all of our students. We hope everyone stays safe and healthy over the summer months.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Plath Principal

dplath@gls36.org